

November 25, 1973

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 3300 North 56th St. Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

## Dear Sir:

We are writing to you in response to your letter dated November 19th, we are pleased to hear from you. Your reception was correct. We have just recently uped our power to 5,000 watts and since the increase we have had letters from several interesting places one for instance was from Australia, we cannot explain why our signal is carrying so far but we find the reports extremely interesting.

Once again thank you for your letter and if your ever visiting in this area please feel free to contact us we'd be more than happy to hear from you.

Sincerely yours,

Ernie Mykyte

Manager Radio CKAY Ltd.

Duncan, B.C.